
 

 

 

2020 WINTER PRINT: FIJI CORAL SCENE 
 

Dear Friend, 

Thank you for your donation during REEF’s winter fundraising campaign! Your contribution helps ensure 
that our ocean conservation work can continue. 2020 is REEF’s 30th year, and I am both pleased and 
proud to note how REEF has grown in the last three decades, thanks to the support of members like you. 

This is also the 25th year that REEF has gifted our most generous supporters with one of my prints. To 
brighten up your day – and your home – I chose an underwater scene from Fiji as our 25th photograph. 
This image features a stand of the hard coral Montipora digitata, surrounded by pink soft coral; with 
Scalefin Anthias (Pseudanthias squamipinnis) and Reticulated Dascyllus (Dascyllus reticulatus) taking 
shelter among its branches.  

My memories of diving Fiji’s coral reefs fill me with optimism and remind me of the importance of 
effective marine conservation work. I hope this image serves as an inspiration for what we can 
accomplish together in the future.  

For all the photography enthusiasts, this picture was taken with a Canon EOS 5D camera, Subal CD5 
housing, Sigma 70mm lens, and Ikelite DS160 strobe. 

 

 

P.S. To see a gallery of all of the limited-edition prints, visit www.REEF.org/humann-limited-edition-
prints.  

 

Thank you for supporting marine conservation! 


